Annex D: Post Implementation Review (PIR) Plan 

A PIR should be undertaken, usually three to five years after implementation of the policy, but exceptionally a longer period may be more appropriate. A PIR should examine the extent to which the implemented regulations have achieved their objectives, assess their costs and benefits and identify whether they are having any unintended consequences. Please set out the PIR Plan as detailed below. If there is no plan to do a PIR please provide reasons below. 
	Basis of the review: Political commitment for HM Treasury to conduct post review after 5 years.


	Review objective: Ensure that the new default scheme is operating as expected.



	Review approach and rationale: The review will consist of: 

- Discussions with insurers, buyers and brokers to understand the impact the new default scheme, In particular, is the default scheme being used or are parties contracting out? 

- An analysis of the number of reported court cases, to establish whether the scheme has created legal uncertainty. 

 

	Baseline: The existing regime; The Marine Insurance Act 1906 overlain with case law,  FOS interpretation and FCA rules.


	Success criteria: 
Has the new default regime

- gained to confidence of insurers and buyers, so that it is usually used?

- improved the information exchange between insurer and buyer?
- led to a decrease in disputes?

- increased the certainty of insurers remedies for fraudulent claims?


	Monitoring information arrangements: N/A


	Reasons for not planning a PIR: N/A



